
September 27, 2022 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m. Mr. Reardon and Mr. Laverty were 
present. 

The Board opened the session to public participation. 

Ms. Jennifer Hewitt, Assistant Town Administrator and Finance Director, 
joined the meeting to further discuss the Supplemental Billing Process for 
capturing new growth within as larger scale projects in Belmont. 

There were no additional questions from the public. 

The minutes of the previous session were read. On motion by Mr. Reardon, 
seconded by Mr. Laverty, passed unanimously, the minutes were accepted 
as read. 

The Board accepted the resignation of Mr. Charles Clark, Board Member. 
Mr. Clark resigned due health complications from an accident last year. Mr. 
Clark's professionalism and ability will be missed on the Board as his 
experience as a Real Estate Appraiser as well as numerous years severed 
on the Belmont Planning Board will be missed. 

Ms. Ellen Cushman, Town Clerk, forwarded information regarding the 
appointment of an interim Board Member to replace Mr. Clark. 

The following bills/vouchers were ordered paid: 

J.D Power (subscription renewal)
Crystal Rock (water & delivery)

dated 09/26/2022 
dated 09/01/2022 

The Board signed the Invoice Report dated 9/29/2022 for two invoices 
amounting to $225.87. 

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed: 
9/23/2022. The taxes exempted totaled $1,047.15. 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, 
the meeting adjourned at 9:35 a.m. 




